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Sunday 28th April 2024 

5th Sunday of Easter 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

PARISH NOTICES 
 
     

WEDNESDAY LUNCH CLUB – WEDNESDAY 8TH MAY 

There is no meeting on Wednesday 1st May, but we will be meeting on the 8th, 15th and 

22nd May to study some more of Jesus’ parables.  Do join us if you can – all are very welcome. 

The study is from 1.00 until 2.00 pm preceded by tea/coffee following the midweek Eucharist – 

join us at whichever point suits you best.  Contact: Marion Gray. 

 

GUIDES’ FORK SUPPER IN AID OF CHRISTIAN AID, WEDNESDAY 8TH MAY 

Our Guides are hosting a Fork Supper with a Sherlock Holmes theme  and entertainment  

on Wednesday 8th May at 7 pm.  They would love members of St Leonard’s Church to  

join them.  Please sign the sheet in the entrance lobby if you would like to attend.   

 

CONFIRMATION LUNCH – SUNDAY 12TH MAY - SAVE THE DATE! 

On Sunday 12th May at our 10.00 am Eucharist service, we welcome Bishop Martin,  

The Bishop of Kingston, to Confirm candidates from St Leonard's.  We thought it would  

be lovely to have a 'Community Bring and Share' lunch in the Church Hall after the service.  

More information will follow but please pop the date in your diary! 

 

BRUNCH CLUB 

On the third Sunday of each month the Brunch Club will meet at the back of church after  

the 10.00 am service to go off for some good food and company.  All welcome.  Please  

see Liz Urben, Pam Cromwell or Rev Eileen for more information. 

 

VOLUNTEERS TO JOIN THE SIDESPERSON TEAM 

We need volunteers to join our Sidesperson Team – adults and young people welcome!   

For further information, please speak to Churchwardens Moyra or Nick or to Fareed Fetto.     

 

CHORISTER CHAPERONE 

Could you help on Thursday evenings from 5.45 to 7.15?  We need a chaperone to assist  

in escorting our junior choristers from the church to the church hall and back again along  

with their teacher.  No music competence is necessary, just a love of children.  An enhanced 

DBS will be required.   Please speak to the Rector or to the Director of Music if you can  

help.   

 

CHURCH FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS - UPDATE! 

We are renewing our Church Family Contact List because the data we currently have is  

very out of date.  We are using some new church software called ‘Church Suite’ which  

will make our admin life much simpler but we need your help! 

We would be so grateful if you could visit the church website and under  

‘BELONGING’, find the ‘Church Family Address Book’ page and fill in the form there.  

The GDPR policy is active on this site. 

For those of you not online we will happily register you ourselves, just let Barbara, Eileen, 

Moyra, or Anna know.  We will do the rest! 

 

 

 

 



 

CASH DONATIONS  

Please only use yellow envelopes if you wish to gift aid a cash donation.  If not, please do not  

seal them so that we can reuse them. 
 

NAMES FOR PRAYER LIST 

Oona Emerson is receiving names for our prayer list.  Please contact Oona on 

oona.emerson@btopenworld.com    
 

READINGS 

Please see a sidesperson if you need access to the words of the readings for any reasons  

related to hearing. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Music Update 
 

The adult choir sings Peter Aston's 'I am the true vine' at Eucharist this Sunday. 

In the Gospel reading, Jesus stresses the need for his hearers (the branches) to 

abide, to dwell deeply, in him (the vine) in order that they may be fruitful, and 

this modern composition reflects on this. 

 

At the monthly 'Informal Worship' service in the evening, songs include 'Abide 

with me' and 'Run to the Father'. 
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Rector:         

The Rev’d Canon Anna Norman-Walker 

Email:   rectorstleonards@btinternet.com 

Telephone:   07557053567 

Day off:       Friday  

 

Church Office: 

Email:    office@stleonard-streatham.org.uk  

Telephone:  

020 8769 1216 

0743 889 5221 (Out of hours) 

 

 

Please remember in your prayers: 

Martin Wright 

Mick Lock 

 

 

RIP 

Helen Chowdray 

Eileen Power 

 

 

Year's Mind:  

28th April Charles George Wilder 

 Elizabeth Giles 

30th April Jack Davies 

Maureen Cooper (nee Voisey) 

 Astrid Lonsdale 

 Selwyn Lonsdsale 

2nd May Laurie Bailey 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY  

 

Sunday 28 April      Fifth Sunday  

       of Easter  

8.00  Said Eucharist 

10.00  Parish Eucharist 

18.30  Informal Worship 

    
 

NEXT WEEK 

 

Monday 29 April       

10.30  Toddler Church 

12.00  Open Church 

19.00  Streatham Choral 

 

Tuesday 30 April 

19.30  Bell Ringing Practice 

  

Wednesday 1 May     

12.00  Midday Eucharist 

13.00  Open Church 

 

Thursday 2 May 

18.00  Chorister Practice 

19.30  Choir Practice 

 

Friday 3 May   

18.00  Pulse  
 

Saturday 4 May   

10.00  Clergy Hour 

10.00  Flower Arrangers 

12.30  Baptism 

 

Sunday 5 May      Sixth Sunday of  

    Easter  

8.00  Said Eucharist 

10.00  Parish Eucharist with Baptism 

15.15  Choir Practice 

16.30  Evensong 
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